
 

Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd 
L3, 10 National Circuit, Barton ACT 2600 | PO Box 4409 Kingston ACT 2604 

M: info@aada.asn.au   |   W: www.aada.asn.au 
 

APPLICATION OF STAGE 4 RESTRICTIONS  
ON MELBOURNE DEALERS  

3 AUGUST 2020 
 
 
To: All AADA MEMBERS 
 

The Victorian State Government have released detailed information about the Stage 4 business 
restrictions which commence in metropolitan Melbourne from midnight Wednesday 5 August 
and are scheduled to extend for six weeks.  

Under the restrictions, the onsite (from the Dealership) retailing of motor vehicles and motor 
vehicle parts is prohibited. Online retailing can continue and retailers can work onsite for the 
purposes of fulfilling online orders. 

Motor vehicle servicing from Dealership premises can continue when the work is providing 
support for a defined permitted service or when it is required to maintain the health and safety of 
Victorians at home or work.  

For areas outside of metropolitan Melbourne, Stage 3 restrictions will apply. Under these 
restrictions, Dealers can continue to trade as normal, providing they adhere to the minimum 
distance and sanitisation requirements.  

The distribution of essential goods can continue by road, rail and air transport freight services.   

The full details of the restrictions are available here. 

 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact: 

Sharnee Pardy 
Communications & Operations Manager 
Australian Automotive Dealer Association Ltd. 
E: spardy@aada.asn.au 
M: +61 423 542 494 

https://www.aada.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/216X3001.pdf
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